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  BROAD SQUARE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

                                     BROAD SQUARE 
LIVERPOOL 

L11 1BS 
          TELEPHONE No. 0151 226 1117 

 Website: www.broadsquareprimary.co.uk 
 Email: office@broadsquare.liverpool.sch.uk 

 
     Headteacher:  Mrs. Charlotte Foden 

 

Overall attendance  95.9% 

Early Years  Well-done to all RB for 96.8% attendance 

Years 1&2 winning class Class 2M 97.7% 

Years 3&4 winning class Class 4B 98.5% 

Years 5&6 winning class Class 5R 98% 

 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Another fantastic week at Broad Square.  Our children continue to give 100% effort and there is some 
impressive work that has been completed around the school.   
 
Enrichment opportunities 
We are so excited to launch some ‘clubs’ over the next couple of weeks.  We will add to this as the 
year goes on.  Clubs include; dance, art, football, wellbeing and lots more. I would like to thank staff 
for volunteering their own time to run these for our children.   
 
Nursery places 

We still have a last few nursey places available with the option of full day provision for any parents 
or families that are interested.  Please contact the school office if you are interested. 

Reception 2023  

We will be holding a number of visits for any parents who are considering Broad Square for their 
child starting reception in September 2023.  Please contact the school office to book on.   

Years 5& 6 Swimming 

Swimming started this week and our year 5&6 pupils began their lessons.  It is such an important 
life skill to learn so please support your child by making sure they are in school with their swimming 
kits.  Swimming day is Tuesday.  If families need support with swimming kit please speak to a 
member of staff.   
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Twitter  

Please follow our school on twitter (@Broad_Square) to see all of the exciting things that we have 
going on.  We will also be tweeting out our weekly star achievers and class attendance winners so 
please follow and ‘like’.  

Communication 

Myself and other senior leaders, including the safeguarding team and Ms. Jones SENCO are 
available to talk to anyone with any concerns or questions each morning and after school.  Please 
let us know if there is anything that we can help you with. 

 

Bank holiday Monday 

Just a reminder that school is closed on Monday 19th September for the national Bank Holiday for 
Queen Elizabeth II.  School will be open as usual on Tuesday 20th September. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs C.  Foden  

Headteacher 
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